
Question No: 239 
 
Question: Sheratons and Yulara - Coopers & Lybrand Study 
 
Date:  17/11/92 
Member: Mr EDE  
To:   TREASURER 
 
1. Will the government make public the full detail, and not just the summary, of 
Coopers & Lybrand study of the Sheratons and Yulara resort. 
 
2. Will the government make public all of the information provided to Coopers & 
Lybrand in the course of preparing its study of the Sheratons and Yulara resort. 
 
ANSWER 
 
1. The Coopers & Lybrand report comprises 3 letters dated 10 August 1992, 11 
August 1992 and 21 September 1992. These were published, together with a 
comprehensive statement by 
 
the Chief Minister, on 4 December 1992. The government has not sought from 
Coopers & Lybrand other documents or their working papers. 
 
2. All relevant material supplied to Coopers & Lybrand is on the public record, 
including company accounts and reports of the Public Accounts Committee published 
before, during and after Mr Ede's membership of that committee. 
 


